
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 11, 2022 
 
 
 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 
 
 
The meeting of the Board of Directors of Washington Township Health Care District 
scheduled for Monday, August 15, 2022 has been canceled. 
 
The meeting was scheduled as a Teleconference to commence at 6:00 p.m. 
 
This notice is posted pursuant to Section 54953 of the California Government 
Code. 
 
 

Dee Antonio 
Dee Antonio 
District Clerk 
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